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2023-2024
For stakeholders including students, employees, parents/guardians of its pupils, school and district advisory 
committee members, appropriate private school officials or representatives, and other interested parties of 

the Uniform Complaint Procedures (UCP) process. 

The Fontana Unified School District (FUSD) has the primary responsibility for compliance with federal and state laws and 
regulations. The District has established Uniform Complaint Procedures (UCP) to address allegations of unlawful 
discrimination, harassment, intimidation, and bullying, and complaints alleging violation of state or federal laws governing 
educational programs, the charging of unlawful pupil fees, and the non-compliance of our Local Control and Accountability 
Plan (LCAP). 

The UCP Annual Notice is also available on our website at www.fusd.net. 

The district requires that school personnel take immediate steps to intervene when safe to do so when he or she witnesses 
an act of discrimination, harassment, intimidation, or bullying. The District will investigate all allegations of unlawful 
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